COPY
LLOYD S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegraphic | Inland: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Address | Overseas: Committee, London, E.C.3 Telex No.: 24305

15th March, 1963

Dear Sirs,

5.5, "PENELOPE"

In reply to your letter of the 8th
arch, I am pleased to inform you that provided
a satisfactory General ixamination of the hull
and machinery is carried out about June next, the
Committee will then be prepared to consider the
postponement of the Special Survey until some
time before the end of June, 1964,

I take this opportunity to remind you
that the Wain Boiler Survey partly held in
October last, requires to be completed by the
adjustment of the safety valves of the starboard
boiler under steam. This should be done at an
early date, and I shall be glad to learn what
arrangements are proposed in the matter.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Classification Committee

"Todos Mares" Be.A.,
Palais de La Scala,
lionte Carlo,
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